LAKE LATONKA ICE RINK DONATIONS REQUEST



We have raised \$8,000 of the \$12,000 needed for installation of the donated ice rink that would cost \$100,000 new. This rink was originally installed in Marc Recchi's yard and Marc may even make an appearance to celebrate this rink when it opens. The installation is being led by volunteers Bob DiVito and Tom Rizzo. The installation costs include a cement pad near the Barn and electrical connections. This is an opportunity to add another amenity to this community through your generosity. The rink will be frozen about 4 months a year and it can be used as a PickleBall court the rest of the year. Hours may be designated for different types of activities on the ice.

Please consider sending a donation **now** to make this a reality this year. No amount is too small. Checks are made payable to the LLPOA. Please denote "ice rink" in the memo.